
283 pembroke street west – p.o. box 1087
pembroke, ontario K8A 6Y6

tel: (613) 732-3687 – fax: (613) 732-9838
web: www. orpowercorp.com

August 6, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
26th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Ottawa River Power Corporation
2015 Distribution Rate Application

EB-2014-0105

Dear Ms. Walli:

Ottawa River Power Corporation (ORPC) would like to inform the Ontario Energy Board that despite best
efforts and intentions, it will not be able to meet the 2015 Cost of Service Application deadline of August
29, 2014. ORPC would like to assure the Board that significant work has taken place but that there is still
more effort required.

Ottawa River Power Corporation is committed to submit a complete application that conforms to the
most recent filing requirements. ORPC apologizes for any inconvenience this might pose and plans to
submit its application by September 30, 2014.

Ottawa River Power Corporation respectfully submits this notification.

Kind Regards,

Jane Wilkinson-Donnelly, CMA
Chief Financial Officer

This document is being filed pursuant to the Board’s e-Filing Services.


